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Comments: To whom it may concern - I support the Pactola Reservoir/Rapid Creek watershed withdrawal.  The

watershed and the forest and resources from which it originates are precious and easily damaged and it is vital

that US Forest Service and all the people that live  here be aware that they (the resources) must be maintained

to contribute to the health and vitality of our Black Hills.

 

Please expedite this withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department  of the Interior regarding this most

important matter.

 

 


